Interpreter is Financially Transparent

By: Allen Wyatt
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    As a nonprofit organization, we at the Interpreter Foundation want our finances to be transparent. We have therefore decided to post a monthly statement of our expenses, which are provided on our Expenses page. Your donations are greatly appreciated and we want you to know how your money is being spent. Thank you for your support.
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